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I support 100% the BAN on street camping, and the overall plan announced by the Mayor. 
 
It is also essential that the Mayor, and the City Council, demand from both Multnomah County, and
the Governor, that both provide their full FINANCIAL SUPPORT for the effective implementation of
the OUTCOME of PERMANENTLY ELIMINATING open camping by houseless persons on the streets of
Portland. 
 
ALL LAWS AND ORDINANCES must be rigorously enforced.  Any individuals who refuse to comply
with law enforcement need to be IN JAIL.
 
Sil Pienovi
Pienovi Healthcare, LLC
 
PO Box 4514
Portland, Oregon 97208
503-708-3148
sil.pienovi@pienovihealthcare.com
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